
To: State Dislocated Worker Unit 

Concerning: EatStreet, Inc. 

  44 East Mifflin St. STE 400 

  Madison, WI 

 

The purpose of this notice is to inform you that EatStreet, Inc. will begin transitioning delivery 
markets in the Madison markets to 3rd party delivery on June 21, 2023. Employee separations are 
expected to begin on or about August 21, 2023. 
 

This action will affect the following job titles, which are held by the listed number of employees: 
  Delivery Driver  [26 Employees] 

      

      
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 

This planned action is expected to be permanent.  Bumping rights to other positions is not available. 
 
For further information, contact Chief People Officer, Wanda Torres, at (608) 630-7487. 
 

 

--  

Wanda Torres 

Chief People & Culture Officer 

Phone: 608-630-7487x1103 
wanda.torres@eatstreet.com 

 
 




